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FOXRIDGE CIVIC ASSOCIATION

BOARD MEETING

February 12, 2016
A Board Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Jim Warfuel at 1:30 pm at the Warfuel residence
Present were:

Jim Warfuel, President

Tom Branham, Vice President

Jim Antonelli, Treasurer



Judy Snyder, Secretary



Sharon Warfuel, Block Rep Coordinator

Roger Nash, Resources Committee

Bob McDermott, Membership Committee

The Board discussed issues and plans for the 2016 year.  They are as follows:
· Items for the Newsletter/Newsletter sponsors & Delivery
· Printing new directories

· Recruitment of new Island Maintenance crew.

· Neighborhood Island Clean-up event  (4/9 thru 4/16)

· Yard Sale dates (4/23 and 10/15)

· Recruitment of Block Reps (7 vacancies) and Activities chair

· Garden Club

· National Night Out Activities (Date to be announced)

· Liability Insurance for Board

· Recruiting High School students for community service program

· Contacting Boy scouts to paint island ends

· Street light issue (Mark Giles)

· Partnering with St Giles for neighborhood Easter Egg Hunt

The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted,









Judy Snyder









Judy Snyder, Secretary

